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From: Plandome Heights <emergency@plandomeheights-ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 12:01 PM
Subject: Street Sweeping, Tuesday, March 15, 2022

This is a message for residents of the Village of Plandome Heights from Clerk Arlene Drucker. 

On Friday, March 11, 2022, National Grid completed the current phase of its gas main project.  Therefore, on Tuesday, 
March 15, 2022 the village streets will be swept.  To ensure the sweeping is complete, please keep all your personal, 
visitor and contractor vehicles off the street until the sweeping is complete.  Our contractor for this work is Dejana.  All 
contractor schedules are subject to change based on weather or other factors. 

In addition to keeping our Village clean, sweeping our streets also supports our efforts to protect Manhasset Bay. 

Thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please call Village Hall at 516-627-1136. 

This e-mail has been sent to you by VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS. To maximize their communication with you, you may be 
receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from 
VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS, please click here to unsubscribe. 

To view the VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS privacy policy, please click here. 


